
September 19, 2014 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
As a homeowner client of Paul Pangburn for the past eight years, I have been pleased with the lawn 
maintenance and clean-up and snow plowing services he has provided. His work has consistently been of 
high quality and reliability and he has been very responsive to any concerns or needs I have had. I would 
recommend Paul for any of the services he offers. 
 
Recently I have had occasion to use Paul’s House Watch service, where he took care of the indoor 
heating, lighting, and water systems of my home for seven months while I was away, including over a 
very severe winter. A great feature of this service is that Paul visited my home on a daily basis and kept a 
lived-in look and feel to the place through the various means he uses. I didn’t realize how much care a 
home requires when it is vacant for a period of time, but I was able to leave my concerns with Paul and 
rest assured that it was being well taken care of. I was able to return to a clean and comfortable home, 
and all for a very reasonable cost. 
 
I am pleased to recommend Paul for any of his services. I think you will find his a highly capable and 
professional service. 
 
Terry Porter 
Orono, Maine 


